
Free training for Year 7s on Safer Internet Day 
7th February 2012 

‘The CEOP (Child Exploitation and On-line Protection) delivery covers such 
topics as risks of on-line grooming, privacy settings on social networking sites, 
cyberbullying as well as the law on sexting and flashing. The technologies 
covered include risks on mobile phones, chatrooms, gaming and Bluetooth. 
The CEOP package is an hour long for high school students and there are 
separate packages available for children as young as 4 and up to 18. There 
are also resources available that we can deliver to SEN students and parents. 
We have over 100 officers now trained to deliver this in the county and a 
directive to deliver CEOP to all  year 7s where it is not been delivered. 

For more information please Contact Natalie Lake 

Children & Young Peoples Engagement Officer 

 laken@norfolk.pnn.police.uk or call - 01953 424815’ 

 

 


